
Message from Mr Kennedy 

 

 

Winter Clothing Drive: 

The annual winter Clothing Drive to help New Circles Community Services runs from 
December 3 to 20th.  WE are asking that gently used winter clothing (child or adult) 
be dropped off at the designated boxes in the main hallway. 

 

DECEMBER 17th: 

Please note the new date for the Festive Craft Night and Sing-a-long.  Join us from 
6:00pm – 8:00pm for an evening of crafts and singing.  More details to follow.   

 

Grade 3 Parents: 

If you are interested in having your child attend eh Extended French Program that 
begins in grade 4, there will be an information Session at GS Henry Academy on 
January 9th at 7pm. 
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Upcoming Events 

December 3rd—School Council Mtg @ 7:00 

December 5th—Popcorn Sale $1 

December 7th– PA Day 

December 11th—Lussier @ Loblaws 

December 15th—Pizza Lunch 

December 14th—Girls BB Tournament 

December 17th—Winter Festival @ 6:00—7:00pm 

December 21st—Festive Sweater Day 

December 21st—Last Day of School 

January 7th—First Day Back 

Falcon Facts 



 
Winter Festival 

 
 
 
 

Come and join your children in their class as they create Christmas deco-
rations with their teacher  at 6:00! Then at 6:30 join everyone in the gym 
for festive caroling! 
 

 

 
 

Girls Basketball 
 

By: Chloe McAlpine, DeAnna Danu, Madelyn Anderson, 
and Lily Steele. 

 

We are members of the Girls Basketball team at 
Norman Ingram Public School. Most of our team 
has been playing since grade three. Since the 
middle of October, we have been practicing al-
most every morning possible. We started off 
with a exhibition tournament against the grade 
sixes. We won 1 out of 2 of our games, which is 
pretty good for a school that has about 200 kids. 
We are the smallest school competing in our 
division (Division 1). We have a lot, of good drib-
blers, and players who have played basketball 
for a long time. Everyone on our team has a spe-
cial talent, which makes it easy to play as a 
team. We just played in a tournament where we won all 3 of our games. We are moving on and we 
hope to do well. In the first game at our grade 5 tournament, we were down by 8 points, and we all 
had to work really hard as team, and that ended up giving us a 18-17 win! We like to say that the first 
game was a warm up! In our second game, we did really well and won by 20 points! In our last game 
we were on a roll and won by over 20 points! We thank our amazing coach, Mr. Whittington, and Er-
ic, who helps him coach. And you can’t forget are maskot Ella! We are off to the Conference Champi-



We Scare Hunger Food Drive 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated food to our We Scare Hunger food drive.  We surpassed 

our 1000 pound goal by 265 pounds.  Congratulations to our grade five Me to We leaders for 

showing great leadership skills in promoting and running our food drive campaign.   

 

 

 

Memorial Fund for Jennifer Durante 

 

Many parents have asked how they can help Ms Durante’s family during this very 

difficult time.  Please click below and visit Norman Ingram’s School Council web-

site for information regarding Ms Durante’s memorial fund.  

https://normaningramschoolcouncil.yolasite.com/ 
 

https://normaningramschoolcouncil.yolasite.com/

